
Principal Message 8/6/21 

Stevenson Families, 

What a wonderful week!  Our staff enjoyed a wonderful breakfast organized by the RLS Fundraising 

Group and supported by all of our families.  I know my Mocha Latte was delicious!  We are so thankful 

for the generosity of each of our families.   

Meet-n-Greet was a huge success.  It was so nice to welcome our students and families back on campus 

today.  We have missed you and know that this year is going to be amazing.  If you are interested in 

volunteering to be a room parent, please make sure to turn your form in on your child’s first day of 

school.    

Mrs. Ward, our cafeteria manager, has asked for our students to bring their student ID to school with 

them if they still have it.  Students will use the ID Card at breakfast and lunch.  If students do not have a 

card, don’t worry about it.  We will make sure they get one. 

We received some excellent news from F.I.T.  Our families were an immense help in the bottle cap 

collection for the F.I.T. Lagoon Project and really made a difference! F.I.T. was blown away by the 

support they received from our school and have reached their quota for cap collection.  Way to go 

Stevenson Penguins!  

We are entering year two of Conscious Discipline at Stevenson.  This year we will be focusing on 

‘Creating a School Family’.  The School Family increases connections between adults and children at all 

levels, ensuring optimal development and learning for all. A School Family culture is built through 

consistent modeling of routines and structures.  We would like for all students to bring in a picture of 

their family for our school family bulletin board we are creating.  Please send in photos, or copies of 

photos, that you do not mind if we keep for the year. 

Lastly, during Welcome Back Weeks, I had a couple of questions regarding the parent code of ethics.  I 

just want to clarify that the information in that form was intended to be a reminder to families that 

when volunteering on campus, children are present.  We want all communication and interaction to be 

positive and supportive of students.  Our students are always our priority, and we are working to create 

our School Family.  I apologize if there was confusion. 

Well, that’s it for this last week before school starts.  I hope you all have a wonderful weekend!  I can’t 

wait to see you next week! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Fleeger 

 


